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A chairde, 

School Closure: 

Reminder that school will be closed on Friday 20th September for Staff Training. 

Medicines: 

Reminder that you must notify the school if any medicines are to be administered to your 

child/children. 

Flu Vaccinations: 

Flu Vaccinations will take place in the school on Tuesday 5th November 2024.  Forms will be sent out 

as soon as we receive them. 

Ulster University  

The school will be working in partnership this year with UU and our children will have use of their 

new sports hall / facilities.  We will be meeting some of the UU staff on site on Wednesday 18th 

September along with some of the children.  Parents of those children will be contacted.  There will 

be press coverage of this story. 

Music: 

Tin whistle lessons continue in the school for Rang 5 / 6 /7 and children should continue to bring 

these with them each day.  We have some available in the school at a cost of £8.00.   

Fiddle lessons will be recommencing soon and we are also delighted to inform you that we will have 

a Harp Tutor starting with us.  Further details are to follow. 

Swimming: 

Unfortunately, last week’s swimming had to be cancelled but Rang 6 /7 will be going swimming this 

coming Wednesday 18th September 2024. 

Coaching sessions: 

Coaching sessions to include multi-sports for Rang 3 /4 and Rang 5 / 6 / 7 will recommence in 
the Reccy on Thursday mornings commencing Thursday 19th September.  Please ensure your 
children wear appropriate footwear and a coat for walking to and from the school. 

Craft Sessions: 

Craft Sessions for Rang 5 / 6 / 7 this Monday 16th September. 

 

 

Séamas 

 

 


